With regard to the proposed split-up of Telstra in to separate companies as a shareholder of
6,508 shares | am adamantly opposed to the suggested action by the Labor Federal
Government to separate this company without any referral to the current shareholders. This
proposed action is totally draconian and should be cancelled in any democracy.

On behalf of the Milewski Superannuation Fund.

Colin. R. Milewski



